
LEGAL*45393379.1

Canada’s National Report to the ICCC
2017 – 2018

The University of Alberta, Faculty of Law hosted the 7th annual Canadian Client
Consultation Competition on February 24 - 25, 2018. Thirteen teams from
Canadian law schools attended the Canadian Competition.

It was a very strong year, as there was a three-way tie in the preliminary rounds. The
three teams that advanced to the finals were two teams from the University of Victoria,
and one from the Osgoode Hall.

The team of Blake Bouchard and Rachel Sproule from the University of Victoria,
coached by Nicole Smith, Steve Perks and Andrew Pirie, placed first in the Canadian
Competition. The University of Victoria will represent Canada this year at the Louis M.
Brown and Forrest S. Mosten International Client Consultation Competition at the
Faculty of Law of the University of Maastricht, in the Netherlands on April 11 - 14,
2018. Jessica Lewis will be attending as the Canadian Client Consultation Committee
national representative. Congratulations to the University of Victoria!

2018 – 2019 Canadian Client Consultation Competition

We are excited to announce that the University of Windsor will host the Canadian
Client Consultation Competition next year. We look forward to seeing everyone there!
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